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California Career Institute is an organization specializing in providing high-quality healthcare 

programs and education in an atmosphere of inclusivity and civility.  The business must comply 

with rigorous government standards as well as those by the California Board of Nursing.  CCI is 

professional in its conduct and requires the same from its employees, students, stakeholders, 

and social media followers.  Any behavior on the school’s website or social media networks that 

violates the Standards listed here will be deleted, removed, or hidden. No exceptions.   

 

• No hate speech or language that is disrespectful of individuals, groups, or organizations 
due to ethnicity, race, religion, sexual orientation, or age inside or outside of CCI.  

• No images or music that can be construed offensive or deemed inappropriate by CCI 
stakeholders and contrary to our inclusive, caring culture. 

• No over-posting messages, comments, or images identified as being annoying or spam. 

• No advertising of any organization, business, or cause that is not related to CCI and its 
partnerships or alliances. 

 

 


